CHICAGO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
CITY OF CHICAGO

OFFICE OF UNDERGROUND COORDINATION

TO: All OUC Utility Members,
Contractors and Excavators

Michael Simon

Deputy Commissioner

Department of Transportation

Division of Infrastructure Management

DATE: JULY 17,2017

SUBJECT: LOLLAPALOOZA FESTIVAL CONSTRUCTION MORATORIUM

In view of the forthcoming Lollapalooza Music Festival, the Department of Transportation has
established a moratorium on all construction work and hereby directs that street openings or
traffic obstructions, other than emergency, not be made by Governmental or Public Utilities
within the following limits:

Beginning at the easternmost point of Division Street extended to Lake Michigan, then west on
Division St. to Halsted St., thence south on Halsted St. to Cermak Rd (22" Street), thence east
on Cermak Rd. to its easternmost point extended to Lake Michigan.

This direction shall be in effect 6:00 AM on Saturday, July 29, 2017, thru and including 3:30 PM
Tuesday, August 8, 2017.

cc: Rebekah, Carney, O’Malley, Volini, Claffey, Nolan, Hamilton, Burke, Marshall, Buchanan, High, Stuck,
Kalayil, Guidice, Simon, McDonald, Conner, Cheaks, Williams, Deal, Sadler, Maloney
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